
From: PATRICIA WILSON [mailto:stocker66@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 22, 2018 12:39 PM

Subject: I Object to Hydro One acquiring Avista!

Randy & Patricia Wilson, we stronglyobject to this acquisition.



From: James Quintana [mailto:James(aquintanainvestigation.com
Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 2:20 PM
Subject: I Object to Hydro One acquiring Avista!

This is not good for our state. Please call if I need to testify.

James Quintana, Founder
Quintana Investigations



From: margo beal [mailto:margobeal@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 8:06 AM

Subject: I Object to Hydro One acquiring Avista!

I objectto this sale of Avista to any foreigncorporation.
There is NO evidencethis is helpful to the people of Spokane .

To take on a Canadian Corporationsdebtand to award boardmembers with Any money
is
very bad business or show of concern for the people forced to keep Avista's services.

Thank you for any efforts for the Good of the citizens of Spokane and the United States
of America.

Sincerely,
MargoBeal



From: betsy Howe [mailto:howehouse@comcast.net]
Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 6:50 PM

Subject: I Object to Hydro One acquiring Avista!

I object to Hydro One's acquisition of AVISTA!

As a resident of the State of Washington, I am activelyworking with the Citizens Alliance for
Property Rights to protect residents from their utility being run by a Canadian entity. It is my
hope that the State of Idaho shares our concerns.

For the security of our Homeland and protection of our energy sources, it is important to limit
utility ownership to companies in the United States. Hydro One has not demonstrated corporate
stabilityor interest in making US customers a priority.

Thank you for your consideration.


